
Zeb Green
Skowhegan

Hi,
I am asking the committee to vote ought to pass on LD 1639. We need to protect 
Maine's ecosystem and the current system does not do this. This bill would be a step 
in the right direction.
I moved to Maine because of our beatufiul land and waters. We have an absolute 
treasure and I hope we learn to value it.
Rev. Zeb Green


